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Hon Ljiljanna Ravlich; Hon Barry House

GOVERNMENT AGENCIES — SUSPENSION OF CAPITAL PROJECTS
466. Hon Ljiljanna Ravlich to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Treasurer

I refer to the circular sent to all Agencies by the Department of Treasury and Finance on, 24 November 2008,
which states in part ‘Agencies are requested to suspend work on any new capital project with a pre-tender
estimate greater in value than $20 million that is at, or in the process of going to tender’, and I ask, for each of
the Agencies within your portfolio areas, —

€] What capital projects have been suspended?

2) What is the estimated cost of each of these suspended projects?
3) For which suspended projects has the Agency submitted budget requests?
Hon BARRY HOUSE replied:

Full details of the outcome of the Capital Works Audit will be provided as part of the 2009-2010 State Budget.
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